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NEWSLETTER 

The Community Council have discussed the possibility of 

publishing a newsletter for the Village and wider 

Community.  This would, perhaps, be published twice a 

year. 

The KCC have yet to agree how this may be taken forward 

but have agreed to seek an “Editor” to lead on this. 

If you think you have the time to lead on this please 

contact the KCC Secretary. secretary@kiltearncc.co.uk 
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